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Board of Trustees 
 
President: Jameel McCoy 
Vice President: Dashaun Hare 
Trustee: Jensyl Guy 
Trustee: Tyisha Jones 
Trustee: Janelle Palmer 
 
 
 
Property Manager: Taisha Cooper 
Administrative Assistant: Sydni Jones 
Maintenance: Robert Coyle 
 
 
  

Oak Crest Estates Office hours are 
Monday through Friday 8am-4pm 

Office (609)625-7442  
F ax     (609)625-8811  
    email: oakcrest2@comcast.net 
   www.oakcrestestateshoa.com 

Homeowners May Pay Association 
Fee’s On-Line 
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As summer quickly 
approaches and the days 
grow longer, we know 
many families are looking 
forward to enjoying more 
time outdoors. With 
schools soon letting out, we 
kindly remind all parents 
and guardians to keep a 
watchful eye on children 
while they play outside to 
help ensure everyone’s 
safety and enjoyment. 
 
The Board continues to 
work diligently toward 
making our community a 
welcoming, safe, and 
enjoyable place for all 
homeowners and residents. 
In doing so, please 
understand that while no 
new rules are being 
introduced, existing 
community guidelines will 
be actively enforced to 
maintain the quality of life 
we all value.  
 
 
 

REMINDER: 
 

HOA Fee is 
$152.00 per month and 
due on the 1st of each 

month.  
 

Payments received after midnight of 
the 15th are considered late. 

The late fee is $20.00. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

2025 Pool Schedule 
 

Weekends only: 
May 24, 2025-June 14, 2025 
Daily: 
June 14,2025 - September 1, 2025 
 
Please keep in mind that on days there 
are possible thunder and lightening 
storms, the pool will close. 
 

  
POOL OPENING 

 
 

The pool is scheduled to be 
OPEN for weekends only 
beginning May 24, 2025. 

 
We are looking to have an 
enjoyable Summer Season. 

 
Please remember, you must have 
a properly issued Pool Pass from 
the office to utilize the pool. The 

Pool Attendants are there to 
ensure that the rules are followed 

so everyone can enjoy the 
activities at the pool. 

 
Our main goal is to make this 

process as easy as possible. Please 
be patient with us during this 

process, as we ensure all can have 
an enjoyable experience at the 

pool. 
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